
 

 

 

           Tuesday 21st May 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

As you are aware, before the Easter holiday all children in Year 4 took part in a swimming 

assessment at the New Addington Leisure Centre. Following these sessions, we would like to 

invite your child to take part in a weeks’ worth of swimming sessions. These lessons will take part 

every afternoon of the week beginning Monday 15th July with the final session taking place on 

Friday 19th July. If children were absent on the day of the initial assessment or had yet to join 

Wickham Common, please note that they will also need to attend the lessons. 

As with the assessment itself, the cost of the lessons is covered by the school. In an effort to 

ensure that these sessions are not financially problematic for those attending, we will be taking 

children using public transport rather than ask you to cover the exorbitant cost of coach travel for 

the week. 

Children will have lunch in school as usual, albeit slightly earlier, before walking to the 314 bus 

stop on Addington Road. They will return to school as close to 3.25 as possible. We know that the 

children will find the sessions extremely rewarding and are looking forward to seeing their 

progress over the course of the week.  

If there are any questions, please do let one of us know. 

Otherwise, thanks for your support as always and your patience whilst these details have been 

finalised. 

Many thanks, 

Mr Slack, Mrs Lee and Mrs Wood 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name _______________________________ Class _____________________________ 

I have read the above information regarding swimming lessons and I give my permission for my 

child to travel on public transport to attend them. 

 

Signature: ________________________________  Date: _____________________________ 


